
 

 

 

Friday 14th  May 2021                                                                              
Once again it has been very busy here at 
Trawden school. It has been lovely to see all of 
the children enthusiastic and ready to learn 
each day. I think you will agree the weather this 
week has been extremely unpredictable! We 
have had  sunshine, rain, hailstone, thunder 
and lightning all in one day!  Therefore, I would 
politely ask that you ensure your child/children 
bring a suitable coat into school everyday,  
come rain or shine.                                                                   
We would like to thank Fiona from Pendle 
Schools Sports Partnership for driving the                 
minibus today. Our y6 children were able to go                
cycling  in Barrowford thanks to the free 
transport. They had a blast!                                   
Don’t forget to check our Facebook page and 
website for up to date activities and                                             
information.  Have a safe weekend and thank 
you, as always,  for your continued support.                                                                                        
Mrs Stinchon 

 

EYFS   Lucy                                                                 

YR 1   Ollie Holland                                                                            

YR 2   Millie                                                                  

YR 3   Barnaby 

YR 4   Theo, Mia,  Daisie, 

Emily, & Alfie S                                                        

YR 5   Nathan 

YR 6    Imogen, Annie & 
Helena  

Thank you to Mrs A Strachan for kindly 

donating her lottery winnings  back to 

school. Remember you have to be 

in it to win it!  

Are you interested in a half term holiday 

club at the end of May?                                                                                                      

Pro sport will be running an active sports 

holiday club during our half term holidays :                                      

Tuesday 1st June  - Thursday 4th June 8.30am—

4.00pm . If you are interested please visit their                 

website and fill in their online : https//

prosportcoaching.co.uk/active-camps/ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Friday 28th May will be CRAZY HAIR DAY!  
Come to school in your school uniform but 

with crazy hair - the more creative the 
better! Please bring £1 “payment” for 
our PTFA. Thank you 

Certificate winners 

and Birthdays  this 

week  

YR 4  Theo       

YR 5   Elise                                    


